
      

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEETING CANCELATION  
 

                                  
This notice is hereby given to the public that the Teaneck Board of Education is canceling the 
Special Public Budget meeting that was scheduled for Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 
8pm. The next regular public workshop meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 9, 2022.   
 
If you have any questions in regards to this notice, please contact the Board office at 201-833-
5527 during regular business hours from 8:30-4:30pm.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dora E. Zeno 
Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
   
 


